
I am writing in support of SB 723 to ban coyote killing contests.  This inhumane practice should be illegal 
in Oregon.  The notion of finding glory and winning a prize for killing the highest number of coyotes is 
egregious.  
 
Passing SB 723 should be common sense and an easy vote for anyone with a conscience. There are no 
scientific or ethical arguments to support this practice.  
 
Thank you 
Andrea Kozil 
SE Portland 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


